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The Chairman, 

Political Parties Registration Commission, 

Tower Hill, 

Freetown 

2nd December 2021 

Dear Chairman, 

PUBLICATION OF THE NATONAL GRAND COALITION (NGC) ELECTIONS RULES AND 

REGULATIONS IN THE NATIONAL GAZETTE 

I write in reference to the above subject and to request your urgent intervention with the 

Government Printing Department to expedite the printing and publication of the NGC rules 

and regulations. 

You will recall that both the NGC Secretariat and the PPRC had completed the process of 

correction and proof reading of the said document since October but the delay in printing 

and publication has caused a serious setback in our efforts to organize our lower level up to 

national officers elections. Our National Delegates Conference has been put on hold due to 

the delay at the Government Printers.  

The NGC is therefore requesting that you use your good offices to prevail upon the 

Government Printers to print and publish our rules and regulations without any further 

delay. 

Thanking you for your usual cooperation, 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Dr. Dennis Bright, Chairman and Leader 


